
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Shire of Williams 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 

LOT 352 PINJARRA-WILLIAMS ROAD, QUINDANNING 
 
The Shire of Williams approved a caravan park on Lot 352 in 2015, however the approval 
was not acted on.   
 
Notice is hereby given that the Shire of Williams has received a new application proposing a 
caravan park and associated development on Lot 352.  The application proposes: 

- 100 caravan sites; 
- 7 drive through caravan bays; 
- 12 campsites; 
- 35 overflow sites for self contained RV’s/caravans; 
- 10 cabins; 
- 12 duplex workers accommodation with flexibility for short stay use; 
- An office/wellness centre; 
- A reception/office building including a café and laundry;  
- A care takers dwelling;  
- A maintenance shed; and  
- Ancillary development such as a camp kitchen, ablutions, swimming pool, 

playground, court and amphitheatre.   
 
Plans and documents setting out and explaining the proposal are available for inspection at 
the Shire of Williams Council offices, 9 Brooking Street, Williams during office hours.  
 
Submissions on the proposal may be made in writing and sent to the Chief Executive Officer, 
Shire of Williams, PO Box 96, Williams WA  6510 or by email to 
peter.stubbs@williams.wa.gov.au. Submissions must be lodged on or before 5pm on the 29 
April 2024. 
 
This proposal is being advertised to provide an opportunity for public comment before 
Council considers potential approval of the Development Application. 
 

 
 
 

PETER STUBBS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

27 March 2024 
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